
Public Notice 

Montague County Commissioner’s Court intends to vacate all of Jay 

Gaston Road in Nocona, Texas. Property will revert back to adjacent 

land owner. It will be on the May 27, 2025 Agenda for such action.  

 

Contact Commissioner Bob Langford (940) 531-0380 for more 

information. 

 

 


